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To:  Wildfire Mitigation Plans Service List (OEIS_WMPS) 
   
Date:  December 2, 2022 
  
Re:  2023 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Submission Template 
  
 
This letter provides an update on the 2023 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Submission Template.  
 
Energy Safety is preparing a Microsoft Word version of the Final 2023-2025 WMP Technical Guidelines 
as a Submission Template. The Submission Template is a tool that the electrical corporations may use to 
prepare their 2023 WMP submissions. The electrical corporations are not required to use the template. 
Regardless of whether an electrical corporation elects to use the Submission Template, it must meet all 
the applicable requirements set forth in the 2023-2025 WMP Guidelines.  
 
The Submission Template will not introduce any new WMP requirements. As such, Energy Safety will not 
be taking public comment on the Submission Template. 
 
Energy Safety will send the Submission Template to the electrical corporations shortly after the adoption 
and of the 2023-2025 WMP Guidelines. Stakeholders and members of the public may request a copy of 
the template by emailing safetypolicy@energysafety.ca.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Lucy Morgans 
Program Manager, Electric Safety Policy Division 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
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